To: Senate Executive Committee
From: Senate Library Committee

Report for September 10, 2021 Senate Meeting

The Library committee will meet in the next weeks to discuss the results of a Return to Library Usage survey conducted in early summer. The results and a report on our discussion will be shared with the Senate.
Our Fall agenda also includes inviting the Dean of Libraries or a representative from his office to meet with the committee to discuss the University Strategic Plan and the Libraries. 

Respectfully submitted,
Kyle Downey and Kirsten Schultz, co-chairs


 
